From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:28:24 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 10:25 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
SEMIR BAJRIC

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To Whom this may concern:

This is just another way to charge consumers even more for something that they don't even use and i will explain
why :

We use our cottage only from the end of June to the end of August and we pay for the whole year around for the
charges that we don't use like:

-distribution

-delivery

-meter

- line maintenance ( how many times does Hydro One really have to replace lines).

In my area there are only about 10 cottages ( Really so many that Hydro has to change density )and these are
seasonal properties and the Legal Title with the City is: Seasonal property.

I don't support this change , this is simply another money grab from an already overcharged consumers. These
corporations won't change their mentality of bullying until someone hires a Lawyer and does class action against
them .

Is there anyone that really still cares about consumers interest or just letting these corporations do what ever they
like to.

Also i would like to be contacted and involved in this hearing process. It must be very good for Hydro One when
they are putting so much effort to make this change happen.

Thank you very much for your understanding and hopefully your help.

Regards, Semir

I hope that you wont allow Hydro to implement this change.








